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Senator Mike Nozzolio recently had the opportunity to meet with members of the Clyde

VFW Post 947 and thank them for their dedicated service to our Country. The Clyde VFW is

an important part of Clyde and its members support our community and our local veterans

in countless ways.

Pictured left to right: Steve Groat, Homer Smith, Senator Mike Nozzolio, Carm Pascarella,

Mike Nicoletta, Dan Delisio, Mayor Gerald Fremouw

 


